
 
 
 

Social Media Permission 
 
Joydens Wood Infant School likes to celebrate school life and the achievements of its children. To do so 
we photograph and video our children in action. We are requesting permission to use those photographs in 
a variety of places including our website, Twitter, Facebook and Instagram and on displays around the 
school buildings.  
 
As you know GDPR came into force earlier in May 2018, which means we are required to gain consent 
from you to continue to photograph/video your child(ren). Whilst we may already have this permission in 
place, as the school has now moved to social media as a form of communication, we need to update our 
records to reflect this.  
 
Please indicate your permission(s) below and return the form to the school office. 
 
Child’s Name:……………………………………….. Child’s Class:………………………………… 
 
Parent’s Name:……………………………………… Parent’s Signature:……………………………… 
 
Date: ……………………………………. 
 

Permission Requested 
Please sign to confirm you have granted 

permission. If you do not give permission 

please indicate this with an ‘X’ 

I give permission for the school to take photographs and videos of my 

child for educational records e.g. within exercise books, put on displays 

around the school and for assessment and training purposes. I 

understand that these photographs/videos may be shared with other 

professionals throughout my child’s schooling.  

 

I give permission for images and videos of my child to be used on the 

school website and understand that some pages are synced with social 

media platforms. This means all images/videos on the website are open 

to the public. 

 

I give permission for images and videos of my child to be posted on 

social media and understand that all the school’s Twitter, Facebook and 

Instagram are synced. This means one post will be shared on all three 

platforms which are accessible to the public. 

 

I give permission for my child to be photographed and videoed during 

school performances. I understand that other parents and guardians of 

the children within the school are allowed to photograph/video the 

children for their own personal use. By granting permission for this, I 

understand that in the future the school may transfer videos of 

performances on to DVDs for parents to purchase. 

 

 

Please note: if you give permission now, you can withdraw or change it at any time by 
contacting school and completing a new form. 


